
Community Walk  

 
at  

Gurrane National School 

on 

Sunday, 3
rd

 April at 2 p.m. SHARP 

            

To mark the occasion of the school reaching its 60
th
 year on its 

current site, we are holding a 5 km Community Walk.  There 

will be a warm welcome and cupán tae for everyone.  We 

would especially love to see past pupils.  Some traditional 

music will be provided by Carrigaline  

 Visit www.gurranens.ie for more information 

"Est 1884 - Celebrating 132 years of serving the local community" 

http://www.gurranens.ie/

